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Gentlemen: 

We have completed our review of the proposed main steam line isolation 
valve (MSIV) leakage control system for the Duane Arnold Energy Center 
(DABC) as described in Amendments 15 and 17 to the Final Safety Analysis 
Report and including your commitment to make additional modifications 
to your design as described in your letter of November 10, 1975.  
Amng other things, we used the meteorological data submitted by your 
letter of July 3, 1975, in estimating the postulated loss-of-coolant 
accident dose. Based on our review, we conclude that your proposed 
MSIV leakage control system is acceptable for the DABC site.  

It is our understanding that proposed Technical Specifications for 
this new system will be subitted in January 1976, and that the 
leakage control system will be installed during the forthooming 
refueling outage scheduled to begin on February 15, 1976.  

Sincerely, 

George Lear, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #3 
Division of Reactor Licensing
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Iowa Electric Light & Power Company -

cc: 

Jack R. Newman, Esquire 
Harold F. Reis, Esquire 
Lowenstein, Newman, Reis and Axelrad 
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.  
Washington, D. C. 20036 

Cedar Rapids Public Library 
426 Third Avenue, S. E.  
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52401 

Office for Planning and Programming 
523 East 12th Street 
Des Moines, Iowa .50319 

Mr. Dudley Henderson 
Chairman, Linn County 
Board of Supervisors 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406


